
LETTER OF APPRECIATION

From my honor I would like to note the significant contribution
of Nikolay Rusnachenko into the community and business culture of
Dubai and the UAE. I am very grateful for the report How artificial
intelligence helps track a company's reputation in the second
Conference of AI and Marketing Trends and Opportunities which
was held in Dubai International Financial Center 17 august 2022. I
would like to note the high professional skills and excellent
presentation.

Wish you all the best,

Ivan Anisimov
CEO& Partner
Solaris AI ltd.
DIFC, Gate Village 10


